
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: April 12, 2018 

 

Re: Senior Trip Chaperones 

       April 25, 2018 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board Approval of the following individuals from the Glassboro High School to serve 

as chaperones on the Senior Class Trip to Disney World from 6/4/18-6/8/18: 

 

Joan Beebe 

Robin Boyd 

Jeff Cusack 

Teresa White 

Christopher Wood 

Dennis Scheuer 

Karen Hopper 
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